Pequannock Township
Historical Society

The Pequannock Township Historical Society
invites you to join us at our regular meetings
scheduled for the 1st Tuesday of the month.

7:30 PM
American Legion Post 242
700 Newark-Pompton Turnpike
Pompton Plains NJ 07444

Online !

www.facebook.com/PequannockHistory
Secretary@PequannockHistory.org
www.PequannockHistory.org
Phone: 862-666-9784

As a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit organization your donation is
tax deductible as allowed by law.
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One of the primary missions of the
Pequannock Township Historical Society
is the preservation, restoration, and
management of this early 18th century
re-Revolutionary home as a historic
earning center and living museum.

We invite committed neighbors, support-
ers, history enthusiasts and others to
participate in this exciting project.

A BIT OF HISTORY

The Martin Berry House has always played a key role in the
history of both Morris County and the Township of Pequan-
nock.

Professional architects have determined the home was built
circa 1720 and remained in the Berry family for four genera-
tions. In 1862 the property passed out of the Berry family
and was later purchased by Capt. James R. Evans, a deco-
rated Civil War veteran.

In the late 1930s the Federal government began to recog-
nize our nation’s architectural heritage and authorized a
comprehensive documentation of the home as part of the
Historic American Building Survey.

In 1972 and 1973 the home was listed on the State and
National Historic Registers and is the only Pre-
Revolutionary War home substantially unaltered in the
Township. Also during the 1970s, the Town Council recog-
nized the historical significance of the property and rezoned
it from commercial to residential.

Membership and donations always welcome.
Please support this effort!



BJO'K.IO].S!H)pouuenbad'MMM 1e JedAed/paed 1pald 4noA Suisn uior
720 [N ‘Sule]d uordwod ‘gz Xog Od ‘A1a1005 |eoiolsiH diysumo] yoouuenbad

101 WO SIY3 YHM 3 [lew pue A1a100S |edl03siH diysumo] yoouuenbad ayl 03 ajgeAed yoayd unoA axew asea|d

os¢ [

oors [
:9snoH Auuag unJeln ay3 324da3ul pue 309304d ‘DAI9sa.d 03 s10YD Hoddns 01 YIS jeuorippe ue axew 03 31| PINOM |

00s¢ []

S HaYI0

Jaquisin []
diysiaquisiyl |enpiaipul

0zs

Jopeyeusg [ ]

uosied [ ] 05$

00TS

4333unjon o3 a1 pinom | ]

oiseg [ ]

diysiaquiajy resodio)

00TS

jopegeuag [ ]

0S¢S

uoned [ |

00S$

Jlews

$SN 1noge Jeay noA pip MoH

1318

A

ajel1s

diz

:Ssalppy

:auoyd

:awepN

1oeyuo)

uopediddy diysiaquiain

(w04 194 diysiaquiay ares0da0) 1o [enpiaipu] duQ)

A1a1006 |ea1i03siH diysumo] yoouuenbad

Martin Berry House in January 2017. This
purchase was made possible through the
Morris County Historic Preservation Trust
Fund, the Pequannock Township Open
Space Trust Fund, and the Morris County
Open Space Trust Fund.

Ongoing membership and fundraising
efforts of the Historical Society are need-

ed for the conservation, historical inter-

pretation and maintenance of the Historic

Martin Berry House.

Request a program for your group on the
history of the Martin Berry House presented by
Township Historian Ed Engelbart.
history@peqgtwp.org

Our purpose is to preserve, interpret, and
promote the history and diverse heritage of
Pequannock Township.




